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BOFC oversee the maintenance of the (1) Town owned firehouse,
the Newtown Hook & Ladder Fire Co.

Newtown Hook & Ladder building is a public building owned by
the Town of Newtown.

BOFC requested renovations and additions to NHL building
starting with the 1984 budget for $800,000.

Selectman continued to cut future requests for the next 12 years.

BOFC discontinued budget requests. The NHL building budget
requests became a joke with the BOS.

See NHL fact sheet and history (Rob Manna)
No inspections by the Public Building & Site Commission
Legislative Council tours in 1985, 1988, and 1989

6 different Selectman since the original budget request for the
NHL building have served in office

2009 CIP request was dropped by BOS with out a motion,
discussion, or vote

ATT. F



